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SHUMPS Will Close Early at 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, October  5th
for our bimonthly staff meeting. Please be on time to pick up your children. Thanks!

From Mrs. Waleska
I continue to be so thankful for all the support we are receiving from our parents and the dedicated work that our teachers are doing. 
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YOU’RE INVITED TO OUR FALL FESTIVAL AND OPEN HOUSE on Friday, October 13th from 6:15 – 7:30 p.m. Every teacher and classroom is working on a special surprise game, craft, or something else for all our boys and girls. Plan to visit all our classrooms. Come and enjoy a special time with your school family. Pizza, Snacks & Drinks for sale starting @ 6:00 p.m.. Please bring cash for raffle, food and drink purchases! Raffles will be sold until 7 p.m.
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We want to welcome our newest staff member, Ms. Valerie. She will be helping in the Toddler Transition Room.
[image: image5.png]


 

Pumpkin Patch!

The patch opens on October 6.  Also, people are invited to come help unload the pumpkins on October 3 at 3:30.
Pumpkin Patch!

Seminole Heights United Methodist is committed to providing opportunities for our neighborhood to come together and enjoy being a community.  
The Pumpkin Patch will be open the following hours:
Monday through Fridays 3:00 – 8:00 p.m.

Saturdays 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Sundays 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.
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Fall Storybook Parade…

We will be having a Fall Storybook Parade on Friday, October 27th at 9:30 a.m. This is a storybook character parade so let your child bring the book to which their costume relates. If your child plans to participate in the parade, please bring them in the morning already in their costume.  (Please remember we are a Christian preschool so no guns, swords, monsters, devils, witches, scary costumes, etc.). After the parade, the children should change into their regular clothes. 
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Book orders are due on Friday, October 13. Thank you for ordering. 

Why Must My Child Stay Home… 

Is it seasonal allergies or something more serious? What is causing the fever my child has? As the Director taking care of everyone, I wish I knew the answers and I wish that parents would not get so frustrated when we tell them a child is being sent home and must be symptom free without medication for 24 hours. 

Teaching Behavior Expectations at Home…   

Be God’s Child
The expectation “Be God’s Child” is important because it teaches the child to love God and love each other, and to rely on God to help them make right choices. Talk to your child about the Golden Rule: “Do to others as you would have them do to you”. Help them learn about the power of prayer. Teach them to pray not only at meals but also throughout the day giving thanks for friends and family and asking for God’s help.

Be a Friend

Have your child make a list of their friends. Write the names down. Then ask your child to describe why he or she likes that friend. This will help your child understand the behaviors that make a good friend.
Use the words “Be a Friend” when teaching your child to care about others feelings, to be polite, to use gentle hands, to use kind words, to share toys, to take turns and to use inside voices. The more you say the words the more likely your child will be to remember this expectation.

Be Safe

Being safe describes using tools the right way and using safety skills.  When cleaning up toys, you can tell your child “be safe” and explain that if a toy is on the floor, someone might step on it and get hurt or break the toy. When they are going from one place to another, you can tell your child to “use walking feet” because you don’t want them to fall and hurt themselves.
Being safe is important when you are with your child in the community. When they go to parks or they are in the school playground remind your child that you expect her/him to go up the steps, then down the slide , feet first, sit on their bottom on swings, gates are for adults only to open, to stay with mom or dad at all times, so she/he can “be safe”.  
Be Respectful

Show kindness and courtesy. Being respectful starts with a basic consideration of other people's feelings. First respect your child. Encourage them to use good manners (“Please”, “Thank You”, “May I”, “I’m Sorry”). Help them be respectful of other people by using inside voices and listening ears, keeping hands and feet to themselves, being responsible to clean up, and also teach them to respect people who are different from them.
Planning Ahead…
[image: image2.png]


 Individual Pictures of the Infants to Pre-K children… 

will be taken on Tuesday, November 7  beginning at 8:30 a.m. 
Upcoming Dates:
October 5 – Close at 5:00

October 13 – Open House 6:30

October 6 – Pumpkin Patch Opening
October 27 – Storybook Parade 9:30
November 7-Picture Day

November 5- 9 – Conference Week
November 14-Thanksgiving Feast –Threes @ 4

November 16-Thanksgiving Feast –VPK A @ 11
November 17-Thanksgiving Feast –VPK B @ 11
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU …

Micah – October 3
Blaide – October 4
Mayla – October 5
Aubrey-October 18

Blaire-October 18

Ms. Saily – October 18
Ophelia – October 21
Mrs. Arlene-October 25

William B. – October 29

Alden L. – October 30
